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28th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Holly Berries Class – Shrove Tuesday 
 
As part of our RE topic Holly Berries Class will have the opportunity to eat pancakes and hot cross buns on 
Tuesday 4th March 2025 
 
The food available are as follows: 

Pancakes (packet scotch pancakes) 
Lemon 
Sugar 
Banana 
Strawberry Jam 
Hot cross Buns (packet) 

 
The ingredients will be in school on Monday should you wish to check labels etc. If your child has any 
allergies or dietary needs please contact the school so we can accommodate them accordingly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Allen 
Holly Berries Class Teacher 
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